
 
Friday 25th February 2022 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Barking and Dagenham College – Horizons Coffee Morning – Year 10 
 
Barking and Dagenham College are hosting a parent and student coffee morning on Tuesday 22nd 
March from 10am to 12pm for potential students and applications for September 2022. Although you 
do not need to choose a setting for your child until this time next year I feel it would be beneficial for 
you to try and attend in order to have an idea of the provisions available.   
 
During the coffee morning there will be opportunities to visit the facilities on offer for pupils with SEN, 
meet current pupils and have an insight to the courses provided. It would be a great opportunity to 
ask questions about the support that may be available to your child and if their needs can be catered 
for.  
 
More information is provided on the attached flier, you must register to attend the event by emailing 
info.horizons@bdc.ac.uk  or telephone 0203 667 0169 and ask for Linda Willard to book your place. 
 
You are welcome to take your child to the coffee morning at the college and then attend school in the 
afternoon once it is finished. This would be an authorised absence should you attend. 
 
I would be grateful if you could indicate if you will be attending this event by completing the reply slip 
below. This will allow us to amend registers and prepare accordingly for any pupils who will remain in 
school.  
Please return the reply slip by Monday March 14th.  
 
If you require further information or need support to book a place please contact me via the school 
email bridge@riverside.bardaglea.org.uk.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Mrs Clark 
Assistant Headteacher 
Leaf and Accreditation Pathways 
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Horizons Coffee Morning – Tuesday 22nd March Reply Slip 
 
Please indicate attendance below.  
 
  My child will be attending the Horizons Coffee Morning and return to school in the afternoon. 
 
 My child will attend school as normal on Tuesday 22nd March.  
 
 
Parent signature: ______________________________ 
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